
Regular Park Board Meeting 

Monday, December 5, 2022

CHAIR’S REPORT



National Indigenous Veterans Day

Commissioner Haer presented a wreath at the National Indigenous Veterans Day ceremony at Victory Square on 

November 8. This event honors indigenous veterans that served in WWI and WWII.



Remembrance Day at Victory Square

Chair Jensen attended the Remembrance Day ceremony at Victory Square on November 11, and presented a 

wreath alongside City Councilors, Veterans, and City staff.  



Remembrance Day at Memorial South Park Cenotaph

Commissioner Virdi attended the Remembrance Day ceremony at the Memorial South Park Cenotaph alongside  

Councilors Kirby-Yung and Bligh, and laid a wreath in honor of WWI and WWII veterans.  



Remembrance Day at Japanese War Memorial

Commissioners Bastyovaszky and Digby attended the Remembrance Day Ceremony at the Japanese War 

Memorial in Stanley Park hosted by Nikkei Museum. Commissioner Batyovaszky laid a wreath as a representative 

of the Park Board. 



Bright Nights in Stanley Park

Chair Jensen spoke at the opening night for the Burn Fund’s Bright Nights at Stanley Park on November 30, 2022 

with Commissioners Bastyovanszky, Digby, and Chirstensen. Bright Nights runs until January 1 and has raised 

more than $2.5 million since it began in 1998. 



Festival of Lights at VanDusen Botanical Garden

Chair Jensen spoke at the Festival of Lights media event at VanDusen Botanical Garden on November 25, 

celebrating the opening of this event. This event, which runs November 25 to January 2 supports the Make-a-Wish 

Foundation




